
TTTT----Ball / Coach Pitch Ball / Coach Pitch Ball / Coach Pitch Ball / Coach Pitch     
Kindergarten boys and girls will play t-ball.  It is our goal to split into gender 
specific leagues this season.  If we have enough girls sign up, we will do so.  If 
the number of girls is not enough for a girls’ league we will join boys and 

girls.  1st & 2nd graders will play coach pitch.  They will be in gender specific 
leagues.  Coaches will pitch to players in both leagues.  Coaches meeting will 
be held on Wednesday, May 2nd.  Games for these leagues will be played on 

Wednesday and Friday evenings. 

 

T-Ball     $30.00 
Girls Coach Pitch     $35.00 
Boys Coach Pitch  $35.00 
 
Early Registration deadline is Thursday, April 24th. 
$5.00 Non-Resident fee will apply. 
$5.00 late fee after 4/24/12 will also apply. 
If you have any questions, please call the 

 Recreation Office @ 801-423-1035 
You may register in person @ 60 N 100 E or online @ 

salemcity.org, look under baseball & softball in the 

online registration section. 
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